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11th May 2020            
          
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                              
  
We hope this email finds you and all your families well and safe. 
  
The children have all been working excellently on Google Classroom - adapting to this new way of learning 
with such resilience and positivity. It is lovely to see them active on all the various learning platforms set by 
teachers, both online and offline.  
  
Whilst we are online a lot more now, it is really important the children continue to practise and navigate 
their way around the internet and online world safely. All the websites uploaded by teachers are safe and 
checked ahead by us to ensure they are appropriate and suitable for the learning task set. We are continuing 
to encourage children to check and tell a trusted adult if they are unsure about anything they see online.  
  
We will continue to encourage the children, via Google Classroom, to keep positively adding to their online 
identity and accessing all the amazing resources and learning opportunities the online world has to offer in a 
safe and positive way.  
  
A few excellent websites for adults to use for further guidance on online safety: 
www.saferinternet.org.uk 

www.childnet-int.org 

www.internetmatters.org 

www.digizen.org 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

www.vodafone.co.uk/mobile/digital-parenting 

www.ceop.police.uk 

  
The following BBC website is brilliant for children as a reminder of the online safety we discuss in school: 
www.bbc.com/ownit. This has been shared in every virtual classroom this week.  
  
Thank you for your continued support with all the home learning during this time and for supporting your 
children with their online learning to ensure they continue to do so safely.  
 Thank you. 
  
Miss Katie Sarjeant 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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